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1. Road repairs have been done to the Icicle Brook Stage in the past week since the 
Jemba Notes were made on the July 4th, 2022 weekend. 
 
The following instructions in the New England Forest Rally’s 2022 Routebook can be 
deleted. 

 
Page 65 Delete  Instruction 15  Ruts 
Page 65 Delete  Instruction 21  !! Big Washout 
 
Page 67 Delete  Instruction 30  ! Washout on Left 
 
These washouts have all been repaired.  
 
 

2. The corresponding cautions and washouts in the Jemba Stage Notes can also be 
deleted as you will see on your recce.  We leave it to you to amend your notes. 

 
Icicle Brook     Stage 5      Page 8/15    Remove the !! and all 3 washouts from this page 
 
 

3. Please take note of the repairs done to the Aziscohos stage listed within Bulletin 1 
 in addition to the above changes. 
 

4. Please remember to take care out there and watch your speed! 
 
 
 
   

 
Mark Everett    Alan Perry  
Clerk of the Course   Chief Steward 


